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My Dear Friends, 
 

Greetings in Jesus Name.  I have returned safely from a 
wonderful visit to Canada and the USA from October 2nd to 
November 9th.  It was so special to connect with family, 
friends and supporters of this ministry.  Beginning in       
Vancouver I visited Calvary Grace Church and stayed with 
Pastor Phillip and Darlene Bloomfield.  We are grateful that 
we are carrying on the work begun by Phillip’s father Dr. Ray 
Bloomfield. 
 

I then moved over to my sister Lily and Bob’s home in Surrey 
before travelling over the US/Canadian border to our base 
with Don and Judy Haney in Kent, Washington.  There we 
worked together to make my time productive by organizing 
appointments and meetings and further travel.  They do an 
awesome job.  Don drove me to many places in his Tesla. 
 

I visited churches in Washington including Spanaway   
Christian Center, Bethel Chapel in Mountlake Terrace, 
Citywide Fellowship in Federal Way, and Gateway Church in 
Salem, Oregon. 
 

I am so thankful for the many wonderful generous people we 
have and being able to connect with them again.  I rode the 
Amtrak train to Salem, where Gateway Church is joining with 
another church in their large building.  I was hosted by     
retired pastors Phil and Marty Hale, which was special. 
 

A highlight was attending a special “Hymn Sing” hosted by 
my sister Lily and Bob with their team of singers and        
musicians.  Top trumpet player Bob Wager played with Lil, in 
spite of battling cancer.  I met many old friends at this      
special evening.  Meeting with my nephews and nieces was 
also a special time both in Vancouver and Seattle. 
 

The work in India continues to grow and many are coming to 
Christ, transformed by His power and water baptized.  We 
now have five children from Yenada village in our House of 
Hope Children’s Home.  We are sending a team of six     
volunteers again in January 2025 from N.Z., led by Athol 
Graham.  I have met these special people and know they will 
be a great blessing to our people in Andra Pradesh.         
Unfortunately, they will not be visiting our other places, most-
ly because of lack of time and also the expense.  Please 
pray for much fruit from this visit and for their protection. 
 

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support.  
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We cannot do this without you.  Hymn writer George Minor 
wrote “Bringing in the sheaves, bringing in the sheaves, we 
shall come rejoicing, bringing in the sheaves.”  What a joy it 
is to be a part of this last day harvest.  James 5:7 
 

I pray you had an awesome Thanksgiving and will have a 
wonderful Christmas season with your family and friends.  
May He bring you special unexpected blessings and        
provision in 2025. 
 

Lovingly, 

Ps. Samuel Paul, Chennai, reports… 
 

Pastor Samuel Paul expresses his gratitude to Global Nulife 
Ministries for our care and concern.  He writes: 
 

Thanks for all your valuable prayers and support for our   
Leprosy Colony people every month.  They are so happy to 

 

receive our groceries, especially giving noodles to their    
children.  
 

Our Global Blind home in our Chennai Centre is thankful for 
their food three times a day and their shelter and medical 
care.  All of them pray early in the morning and in the     
evening every day.  Their prayer time is so powerful.  Other 
times they hear songs and audio Bible.   
 

Bhuvana is very thankful for her medical care and praying for 
you all.  Now 24 and married, she has been in our home 
since age two.  
 

Pastor Anthony Livingstone is thankful for his house rent 
every month and his whole family sends their love and  
greetings to everyone.   

Lepers in Chennai 



Ps. Samuel John and Juni write… 
 

Youth Arise has recently conducted a Youth Retreat with 
2,500 youth in attendance and 450 responded to the altar 

call to receive Jesus as their Savior.  Our House of Hope 
children are doing well both academically and spiritually.  
One of the girls, Jessie, has won a merit certificate.  We want 
to give them Christmas gifts again this year.  They would 
cost $1,000.  Yenada, (the slum village on the road near the 
dump) is responding to the Gospel message.  It is very cold 
so we hope to give them blankets along with grocery bags 
this month.  Our leprosy village is also in need of groceries, 
new clothes, and blankets.  Thank you for your prayers and 
support.  It is very much appreciated.   
 

The situation in India is changing rapidly as Hindu fanatics 
oppose outdoor meetings and cause division among the  
people.  A large church building near us was demolished 
recently.  Please pray that our ministry will flourish in spite of 
it all.  Prayer changes things.  Thank you all. 

Donations can be made through our website www.globalnulife.org or by check to GNLM address. 

 

 

Options for Missionary Giving… 
 

 

$40 monthly support for: 

 Any donation for: 
  

 A replacement vehicle for Johnny's ministry 

 Complete community church buildings 

 Water purifiers for drinkable water 

From Ps. Johnny… 
 

By the grace of God, among many challenges, we have been 
able to conduct Kids Clubs, children’s camps, fasting      
prayers, and a women’s retreat for 300 women from five 
churches. 

Many of our pastors and families suffered through the     
monsoons with dengue fevers but the Lord has now healed 
them.  We are all well and praying for more salvations and 
healings.  All our pastors send greetings with thankfulness 
for your faithful support, and we send Christmas greetings 
from our children, families and pastors.  We all thank you for 
your prayers and support.  Many blessings for the new year 
2025.  We are looking forward to the team’s arrival in       
January ‘25. 

The webpage is:     https://www.globalnulife.org/donate  
Just go to the website, the DONATE tab is clearly seen. 

Women’s Retreat 

 A neglected child  

 A leper  

 A blind person  

 A disabled person  

 A slum dweller  

 A pastor or worker 

Youth Retreat 

If you wish to join the Prayer Team  

contact judy@globalnulife.org  

https://globalnulife.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=645895955e19b241f6495d820&id=b685c16c81&e=7d30974454
https://www.globalnulife.org/donate
mailto:admin@globalnulife.org

